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The team met with the NAU plumbing department as previously scheduled to receive assistance with soldering several joints to reconfigure the panel. The NAU plumbers suggested a slight modification to the suggested repair method. This simplified the repair slightly and should reduce the cost of repair. The panel is now reconfigured for the team to perform a comparative study on the panel. This will allow the team to supply our clients, Paul and Jody, with a percent gain on efficiency if they choose to implement this recommended modification.
